
Welcome to Weinberg Gifted Academy 3rd Grade, new and
returning families!

Your third grade team of teachers for 2024-2025 will be Mrs
Asad, Mrs. Darden, Miss Doherty, Mrs. Leigh, and Mrs. St. John.
We are so happy to have you join our 3rd grade classes. We look
forward to getting to know your family and working as a team to
create a positive and engaging learning environment this
school year.

You can find our supply list here. (Please note that CUSD
provides students with all supplies needed for learning. This is a
recommended supply list.) To find out who your child’s teacher
will be please log into Infinite Campus after July 10th.

Our WGA Meet and Greet is an opportunity for parents to meet
the teachers. Save the Date: Monday July 15th at 4:30-6:30

We can be reached at
asad.megan@cusd80.com
darden.melanie@cusd80.com
doherty.sarah@cusd80.com
leigh.ashleigh@cusd80.com
stjohn.tera@cusd80.com

We look forward to meeting you and your student!

WGA 3rd Grade Team
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